
W. K. KELLOGG FOUNDATION 

GARYW. K ING 
Program D irector April 27, 1971 

Dr. Roland S. Strolle, Dean 
School of Graduate Studies 
Northern Michigan University 
Marquette, Michigan 49855 

Dear Dr. Strolle: 

This is in reply to your letter of March 17 through which you 
request financial assistance from the Kellogg Foundation to help 
Indians in the state of Michigan develop their own newspaper. 

I regret that I cannot be encouraging with respect to financial 
assistance. We are currently in the process of establishing a 
policy within the Foundation toward further minority assistance. 
Due to the fact that our policies have not yet been determined 
and owing to our present schedule of program commitments, we 
are not in a position to respond affirmatively to your request. 

Although we cannot be of assistance, we do wish you every success 
in funding this worthy program. 

Sincerely, 

GWK/baf 
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